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25th October 2021

Dear Colleague

Thank you for your interest in the post of Senior Vice Principal at Pinkwell Primary School.

Pinkwell Primary School opened as an Elliot Foundation Academy in April 2014. We are an inclusive and culturally diverse
school community with over 80 staff and 600 pupils speaking a range of 44 different languages. We pride ourselves on our
welcoming ethos and vision and commitment to "Inspire, Motivate and Succeed"

Whilst the school currently “requires improvement”, we have recently had two successful OFSTED monitoring inspections
validating that we are well on the way to Good and ultimately Outstanding. Our journey to success has been rapid over the
past 3 years and we are proud of all that we have achieved, not least our success as an “ Inclusion Quality Mark Flagship
School”. As Senior Vice Principal you would be joining a forward thinking school on its journey to excellence as well as
having the opportunity of future promotion within our school or within The Elliot Foundation Academies Trust. Your
professional development is important to us!

You would also be joining a school where you can really make a difference to our children and become an active member of
our growing community of London-based Elliot Foundation Schools. As a thinking school we also value professionals who
have an enquiring and innovative approach to learning and development. Would you like to join a forward thinking team like
ours ?  If so, we would be delighted to hear from you.

We are exceptionally proud of this accolade and our approach to overcoming potential barriers “with a “can do”attitude to all
aspects of school life.

The Pinkwell curriculum intent is built on globally immersive learning enquiries which provide opportunities that inspire a
life-long love of learning  and provide all children with the skills and knowledge to be:

● Effective Communicators
● Creative and Critical Thinkers
● Positive Risk Takers
● Adventurers and Explorers
● Independent and Collaborative Learners

Do have a look at our school website for more information at: www.pinkwellschool.co.uk

We welcome visits from prospective candidates. These can be arranged by emailing Mrs Lisa Gannon-Operations Manager
at: lgannon@pinkwellschool.org or via phone on 0208 573 2199. Please do not hesitate to let us know if you have any
questions.   We very much look forward to meeting you and receiving your application.

Best Wishes

Rachel Jacob (Mrs)
Principal
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